
Senate Community Affairs Committee 

ANSWERS TO ESTIMATES QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 

FAMILIES, HOUSING, COMMUNITY SERVICES AND  

INDIGENOUS AFFAIRS PORTFOLIO 

2011-12 Additional Estimates Hearings 

Outcome Number: 6    Question No: 267 

Topic: EOWA Annual Report 

Hansard Page: Written 

 

Senator Cash asked: 

 

The EOWA 2010-11 annual report notes: there have been some mixed results from EOWA 

reporting data this year with only a slight change in the percentage of women CEOs (up to 

10.8% from 10.6% last year) and a decline in women managers (down from 33.5% to 

32.4%).  

 

What measures is the Office for Women taking to address this? 

 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

See response to Question 207. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


